
FAQ n.21603

FAQs:
One-off notification flights, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
What type of operations may be performed under a one-off notification?

Answer:
According to article TCO.305, the following operations may be conducted under a one-off
notification:

1. Flights that are performed in the public interest, to address an urgent need, such as
humanitarian missions and disaster relief operations;

2. Air ambulance flights: The use of an aircraft to move sick or injured patients between
healthcare facilities and/or deliver patient medical care.  
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